
 
I reside at 57 Wistow St. I live next door to a Participation House -59 Wistow St. 
There has been an ongoing issue with the Voyageur vehicles next door blocking our driveway, 
vehicle fumes,.. and  
it is next to impossible to exit our driveway because of the obstructed view. I received a letter 
from  
Larry Ducharme on November 10, 2010 and do not agree with his assessment. We have also 
made recommendations that would rectify the issue, to no avail. I also had contacted 
Participation house directly.  No response. 
this is a very serious safety issue that needs to be rectified . We almost got hit on more than one 
occasion, most recently yesterday. 
I would also like to be placed on the agenda when the appropriate committee meets.  
 
There is also a concern about the excess speeding on Wistow St. We have grandchildren. Very 
unsafe. 
Please place me on the agenda for that committee as well. 
 
Please confirm receipt of this email and advise me of the next steps. 
 
Thank you 
 
Henry Bernat 
home: 519-455-6715 
c 


